
Good St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Families- 

As we begin the final week of our 2019-20 academic year, I wanted to share a few details 
regarding the end of the year. On Wednesday, June 3 and Thursday, June 4, the building will be 
open from 9 am-4 pm for students to drop off textbook/school-owned items and to clean out 
personal items from their lockers. 

In order to maintain social distancing protocols, we will be limiting the number of students in 
the building at any given time. Masks  are encouraged. Thank you for encouraging your child to 
follow these guidelines. As much as we would like to make this a social event, it unfortunately 
would not be prudent or in the best interest of our student/staff health to linger inside the 
building. 

Teachers will have tables outside of their classrooms to return any textbooks or borrowed 
classroom items. After returning these items, students are to clean out their lockers, taking all 
remaining items home. Garbage bags and gloves along with hand sanitizer and wipes, will be 
available for students to use. Library books can be returned to the library. After the clean out is 
finished, students will be able to pick up their yearbook from outside the office (for those that 
ordered). Art projects will also be available for pick-up outside the school. 

Mrs. Lundberg and Mrs. Schlueter will be available in the office for the pick-up of any student 
medications that are on file. We are not able to hold on to these until next year. There will also 
be lost and found items on tables outside the school. Any remaining items will be donated. 

Textbook List 

6th Grade: Course 1/Course 2 Math, Science textbook, Social Studies textbook 

7th Grade: Course 2/Course 3/Algebra Readiness Math, Science textbook, Social Studies 
textbook 

8th Grade: Course 3/Algebra Readiness/Algebra I Math, Science textbook, Social Studies 
textbook, Spanish II books, classroom novels from Mrs. Summers 

As we close out the school year, we cannot thank you enough for your continued partnership 
and sacrifice for Catholic education. Know of our continued prayers of thanksgiving for all of our 
students and families. 

God Bless, 

Carl Scholten 




